Hollywood Road Water Reclamation Facility 
Fact Sheet
1. The Hollywood Road Water Reclamation Facility (HRWRF) was put into service in 1965. The facility is more than 55 years old.
2. HRWRF is the only facility in the Amarillo area for septic waste disposal. 
3. In addition to city residents, HRWRF serves those outside the city limits of Amarillo.
4. HRWRF has a total treatment capacity of 12 million gallons a day.
5. The newly adopted COA budget includes $17 million for repair/improvement projects at HRWTF.



